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August 13, 2018

OFFICIAL NOTICE

The Minnesota State High School League Board of Directors Executive Committee will conduct
a special Meeting on Thursday, August 16, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at:

MSHSL Office
2100 Freeway Blvd.
Brooklyn Center, MIN 55430

In addition, remote site attendance will be available at: St. Cloud Public Library, 1300 W St
Germain St, St Cloud, MN 56301; and Centennial High School, Activities Office, 4757 North
Road, Circle Pine, MN 55014

The purpose of the meeting is to review pending litigation. Portions of the meeting may be

closed due to attorney-client privilege.

Erich Martens
Executive Director

Member of the National Federation of State High School Associations



